



The Friends of
Kilmorie promote
positive relationships
within the school
community by
organising social
events and fundraising
for additional
resources.



Kilmorie Carnival! Summer BBQ

Friday 13th July 6 - 8.30 p.m.



Donations needed:

Please leave all donations in the box near the office.



Small change (preferably 5p and bigger as we have to count it all!) for the ever popular money tree. There is a special box at the office for these donations.

Bottles, for the bottle tombola! Anything in a bottle that is **unopened and within use** by dates. For example: soft drinks, ketchup, small bottles of olive oil, shampoo, wine, beer. This is a great opportunity to "re-gift" any unwanted gifts.

Also: sequins, carnival materials or clothing, dressing up stuff, paper lanterns, glitter!

Poster competition winners

We had so many fantastic entries for our poster competition that it was too hard to choose only two winners! Therefore, this year we also have two runners up and a special award for creativity.

All entries will be displayed at the BBQ – please do look out for them!

The competition was judged by Billie, an ex-Kilmorie pupil, with all names covered.

Winners: Upper phase - Cassia (Yr4); Lower phase - Isla (Reception)

Runners up: Cai (Yr1); Ella (Yr4)

Special Creativity Award: Amelia (Yr3); Isabel (Reception)



Benjamin Matthews Estate Agent boards should be going up from the end of this week. Thank you to Ben for sponsoring this event again, and to everyone who has offered to have a board outside their property. If you are thinking of moving this summer please contact Ben at ben@benjamin-matthews.co.uk or on 020 8699 5139.



Dates for your diary

Sports Day, 9th July: Friends of Kilmorie will be providing refreshments throughout the day.

Summer BBQ, 13th July 6-8.30 "Kilmorie Carnival!"

The last big event of the year, please save the date and come with all the family!

Take One Picture, 16th July. Come chat to us at the Friends of Kilmorie stand! A note from our co-chair:

The Friends of Kilmorie would love to meet and chat to anyone thinking about joining us in September! All roles are open but we are particularly looking for people that would like to be a **Deputy Chair, Treasurer, Deputy Treasurer, Co-Secretary or Assistant**. Newcomers will have full guidance and support from everyone else on the team and, rest assured, you are not expected to attend every single meeting!

On a personal note, the PTA has given me a wealth of confidence and new skills as well as amazing new friends. I have loved my time on the committee and will be sad to leave! It has been thoroughly rewarding, watching everyone enjoy the events and seeing how our funds have helped the school with equipment and activities.

The PTA cannot function without the volunteers on the committee, the year reps and the wealth of helpers at events so please do get in touch if there is something you would like to do on the committee, someone you would like to share a role with or any other ideas you may have.

We will be holding a social evening soon for all those interested in finding out more!

With thanks, Leela



Fundraising for our school

The recent EY Garden Party raised a fantastic £3331. We also raised another £1043 from the bar at the Peter Pan performances.

So far this year we have given £3000 to the Early Years trip to Joss Bay, £2000 towards brand new playground markings for September, £150 per class for school trips and £6000 towards 2 interactive whiteboards.

CONTACT US: in person, or:

By email: friendsofkilmorie@hotmail.co.uk

On Facebook: facebook.com/friendsofkilmorie

On Twitter: @FriendsKilmorie

Friends of Kilmorie committee are: Leela Garton, Caroline Maybin, Pete Bulley, Anna Ranson, Rob King, Catherine McAnena, Sarah Bottaioli